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No: CHQ/AIGETOA/340


            
        
       Dated: 14th Dec 2011

To

The CMD
Bharat Sanchar Nigam Ltd

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan

Janpath, New Delhi-110001
Sub: -
Moral support to proposed strike called by JAC on 15th Dec-2011 – Reg.

Dear Sir,

        It is to bring your kind notices that, all the demand raised by JAC are equally concern with the members of this association except VRS where AIGETOA has different opinion. It is regrettable that BSNL management has failed to address the issues raised by JAC through mutual negotiation even after passing sufficient time.
Although this association will refrain in physical participation in proposed strike on 15th Dec 2011 but decided to extend moral support to strike called by JAC on 15th Dec-2011.
It is needless to mention that, if issues get not settled in due course of time this association can fully participate in further activity of JAC for the same issues.    
Yours faithfully 
 (R.P. Shahu)
Copy to: 
1. The Hon’ble Minister, Communication & IT, GOI.

2. The Secretary, DoT, Govt. of India.
3. The Director (HR), BSNL CO. 

4. Sh.N.K.Narang, PGM (SR), BSNL CO.
5. The Convener, JAC for moral support to the strike called on 15th Dec 2011

Regd. Office: Office No. 4 & 5, Near Sethi Hospital, Bawal Chowk, Rewari-123401 (Haryana)

Website: www.aigetoachq.org/ E-mail: chqaigetoa@gmail.com
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